
School Board Meeting:    March 23, 2020 
 
Subject: 2020 BHM High School South parking lot 

Rehabilitation Bid Award 
 
Presenter:      Gary Kawlewski, Director 
       Finance and Operations 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
Accept low grand total bid from Omann Brothers Paving, Inc. for $435,532.89 to 
complete the south parking lot rehabilitation at Buffalo High School.  

 

  
  

DESCRIPTION: 
 

  
Enclosed is the bid tabulation that shows the six bids that were received on 
Thursday, March 20, 2020, to complete the rehabilitation of the south parking lot 
at BHS. Also included is the letter of recommendation from WSB and Associates 
Inc. to accept the bid.  
 
The project scope will be to repave the south lot at the High School, widen the 
Southeast entrance/exit onto Dague Avenue, and repave and improve drainage 
at the Southwest exit onto County Road 35.  

 

 

  
  

If you have any questions about this project, please feel free to call me at 682-
8773. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 Bid Tab 
 Letter of Recommendation 


